
  

 

NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE 

GRADUANDS  

  

Financial Clearance 

 

The University of the Southern Caribbean congratulates the class of 2019 on 

achieving this major milestone in their lives.  We are proud of your success 

and offer our warmest congratulations.  As you prepare for your big event, 

please be advised of the following: 

 

All graduands must clear all outstanding balances due on their accounts 

in order to be eligible for graduation.  Graduation clearance, Transcripts, 

Diplomas, and/or Letters of Completion will only be given to students 

with a zero balance on their accounts. 

  

Graduation clearance will be held from June 3rd, 2019 and ends June 27th 

2019 at 11:00 am. We encourage all students to make a special effort to visit 

your financial advisor during this period.  
  

 

TIME SCHEDULE 

Monday to Thursday 

8:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

2:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m 

 

Friday – 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

Student Finance Department studentfinance@usc.edu.tt  

662-2241/2, Ext. 1225 

  


